Call for candidates for the ESA’s
Board of Appeal

A call for expression of interest by the European Commission for the
appointment of members of the ESA’s Board of Appeal for the financial
services sector has been launched.

Closing date for applications to the European Commission is 8 February 2021.

Go to the call
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